Bethel Local Development Corporation July 6, 2022

The Bethel Local Development Corporation (BLDC) meeting was called to order
by Supervisor Sturm at the Duggan Community meeting room on July 6, 2022.

Present: Daniel Sturm
Lillian Hendrickson
Fred Michel
Victoria Simpson
Moreen Lerner

Absent: Bernard Cohen
William Crumley

Mr. Sturm began the meeting at 6pm with the Pledge of Allegiance and wanted it noted
for the record that there was a quorum.

Mr. Sturm wanted it noted for the record that the Bethel Business Association Board
was invited to the meeting tonight but could not make it.

Minutes

Motion by Mrs. Simpson to approve the 1/25/2022 minutes, seconded by Mrs.
Hendrickson, put to a vote and carried4-0.

Motion by Mrs. Hendrickson to have the minutes emailed ahead of time before the
meeting, seconded by Mrs. Simpson, put to a vote and carried 4-0.

Financial Report

Mr. Sturm went over the Profit & Loss sheet.

Motion by Mrs. Simpson to receive and file, seconded by Mrs. Hendrickson, put to a
vote and carried 4-0.

There was discussion on whether to increase the annual $15,000 received from the
Highway Department. To be discussed at the September meeting.

BLDC Manager Report
PARIS Report
Ms. Lerner said it is due in October.

Bethel Lakeside Music
Ms. Lerner said they have received a $2,300 grant from DVAA



Kauneonga Lake Farmers & Makers Market

Ms. Lerner said there are 21 vendors.

She also said there is a contest for the farmers markets by the American Farmers
Association. Whoever gets the most votes win the 15t place prize of $10,000. You can
vote at American Farmland Trust, then look for the Kauneonga Lake Farmers & Makers
Market, then vote!

Being there was no further business, a motion was made by Mrs. Hendrickson to
adjourn the meeting, seconded by Mr. Michel, put to a vote and carried 4-0.

Respectfully submitted,
Dina Sturm
Recording Secretary



